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        Date: October 16, 2012 

        Ref: 87192 

Mr. Marek Zielinski 

Counselor, Head of Section 

The Embassy of the Republic of Poland 

Tel Aviv             

      email: telaviv@trade.gov.pl 

Sir: 

 

re: Information for Experienced Contractors in Poland about 

 Tender no. 23/5006/03/12 for the supply of works for construction of the "Hadarom Port 

Project" in Ashdod, Israel and/or construction of the "Hamifratz Port Project" in Haifa, 

Israel  
 

1. The Israel Ports Development & Assets Co., Ltd. ("IPC"), a governmental corporation which is 

responsible for the future development of the major ports in Israel (Haifa, Ashdod & Eilat), has 

just announced the above-noted Tender. 

 

2.  We have attached hereto the advertisement for that Tender which may prove of interest to 

experienced contractors in Poland.  

 

3. Further information can be secured via email to Mr. Shlomo Shkolnik of the IPC at  

shlomos3@israports.co.il or by fax (+972-3-5612184) as indicated in paragraph 3 of 

the attached advertisement.  

 

4. The works involved in the construction of these ports are of a very large scale and of great 

importance to the trade of the State of Israel. 

 

5. Since the IPC is not acquainted with all the experienced and qualified contractors in your 

country, the IPC asks for your assistance in distributing and/or communicating  the attached 

advertisement to the relevant contractors' associations and/or individual contractors in your 

country to whom these very large-scale works may prove of interest. 

 

6. Please rest assured that the IPC will be pleased to provide additional information which your 

offices and/or the various parties you have contacted will request in connection with this 

Tender. 

 

With our best regards and with thanks, in advance, for any kind assistance you may provide, 

 
Yours truly, 

 
Noa Oren 

Acting Head, Terminals Development Division 

for the Bid Committee of the IPC 
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cc:   Members of the Bid Committee 

attached: Advertisement for Tender no. 23/5006/03/12 


